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SENATE COMMITTEE ON PUBLIC SAFETY, INTERGOVERNMENTAL, AND MILITARY AFFAIRS
SENATE COMMITTEE ON AGRICULTURE AND ENVIRONMENT
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Conference Room 224
Regarding HB 1359, HD2: Relating to Invasive Species

Please oppose HB 1359, HD2. Allowing the counties to set their own regulations increases the risk of damage from
 invasive species as each will have differing standards. Instead, the invasive species control program should remain
 under the purview of the Hawaii Department of Agriculture and the Hawaii Department of Land and Natural
 Resources for consistent implementation across the state.

Robin Robinson
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 2:33 PM 
To: AEN Testimony 
Cc: robert.carroll@mauicounty.us 
Subject: Submitted testimony for HB1359 on Mar 17, 2017 13:30PM 
 

HB1359 
Submitted on: 3/17/2017 
Testimony for AEN/PSM on Mar 17, 2017 13:30PM in Conference Room 224 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

robert carroll Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to testify. I SUPPORT the measure HB1359, 
HD2 for the reasons cited in testimony provided by the Maui County Council Chair Mike 
White.  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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